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Welcome to Learning 4 The Future.  Thank you for allowing us to 

service your family’s Childcare needs. You may have noticed different 

changes with staff, please cope with us as we continue our hiring process.  Our 

cut off time is at 9:00 am sharp if you are running late, we should 

receive a phone call before 9 am. Safety advisor Covid cases are rising 

please do not send your child to school sick. Please make sure you or the person 

dropping off and picking up is clocking your child in and out daily on 

Brightwheel. All monthly and weekly payment should be paid in full on time, 

a late fee will be added if your account is past due. 

 

 

 

Hip, Hip, Hooray we have new friends today! 

Let’s all give a friendly welcome to our new 

staff and students. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

October 3rd -Titan  

 

 

 

 

        

        

  

 Thursday’s, we wear Purple, Friday’s we wear Pink 

October 9th    Bring a teddy bear to school  

October 14th Columbus Day (Center Closed) 

October 31st Fall Fest  

Each class will be working on the same 

curriculum but in different formats. 

Classwork and homework will be age 

appropriate.  

Theme: Animals, Harvest Fun!  

Color: Orange  

Shape: Octagon 

Letters: Dd, Ee, Ff 

Numbers: 4, 5, 6 
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Don’t forget to change out your child’s clothes with appropriate attire for the Fall 

weather. 

 

 

 

 

Cheerful Chipmunks: 

 Ms. Cierra & Selena 


